
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Fiadh for being a lovely friend. Jack S for great throwing and 

catching in PE. 

P3/4- Anna for writing a super set of instructions. Zahara for a 

super attitude towards her work. 

P5- Henry for excellent homework on speech marks. Jenny for 

super listening skills. Isaac for excellent number work. 

P6/7- Mason for great work on measure. Josie for a beautiful Van 

Gogh sunflower picture.  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 

          

 
 

Issue No.4 

26th Sept 2025 

Next week Dinner 

Menu – Week 1 

New Menu 

 

Egg Boxes 
Can you please send in some, half dozen, egg 

boxes for an art project in Primary 5.  
Thank you.   

Shared Education 

We are beginning to plan our shared education programme for 
2025/26. Shared education gives both schools a great opportunity 
to bring in facilitators and pay for trips and educational visits. This 

year the focus throughout the school will be on developing our 
gymnastics and dance skills.  

 
Can you please fill out the permission slip for shared education 
found in the Forms Area of the school App. We will keep you 

informed of the shared education schedule when it is finalised. 
Thank you.   

What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday 29th Sept 
Piano 
Computer Club P4-5 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 30th Sept–  
Swimming P5/6 
Piano 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 1st Oct –  
Hockey – Girls @CGS 
Hockey P6-7 
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Thursday 2nd Oct Sept–  
Flute 
Hockey Boys @ CGS 
Football Club P5-7 
Drama Club P4/5 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Friday 3rd Oct –  
Assembly  
Violin 

Upcoming Sporting Events 
Boys’ Hockey (P6/7) – 2nd October @ Coleraine GS 
Girls’ Hockey (P6/7) – 1st October @ Coleraine GS 

Please ensure you have filled out the ‘Sports 
Permission’ on the School App.  

Supporters always welcome. 

Value 2 – Adventure 
“Like the whale we want to be adventurous. 
We want to learn and discover new things. 

We give all new learning a try and know 
that mistakes are ok – it is how we learn 

and progress!” 
 

We looked at the amazing journeys of 
whales and imagined what they would have 

seen and learnt on their adventures.  
We want everyone in school to –  

• Ask good questions 

• Seek understanding  

• Think about the ‘what ifs…’ 

• And always be willing to have a go.  

PTA – AGM 
 

Wednesday 8th October @ 7pm.  
 

Come along and find out -  

• How the PTA have been supporting 
the school.  

• What their plans are for the 
incoming year.  

• And what you can do to help.  
We would love to see a representative from 
each family attending. Thank you.  

 
It is great to see everyone  


